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Jenna Kay

From: Don Steinke <crvancouverusa@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 3:35 PM
To: Jenna Kay
Subject: Add lamprey and Camas Lily to the cultural resources list
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

From Don Steinke 
To CAG c/o Jenna Kay 
 
Add Lamprey and Camas Lily to the list of cultural resources that need to be protected. 
Lamprey are indigenous to Clark County.  I participated in a study with Fish and Wildlife 
circa 2003 documenting their spawning sites in Cedar Creek. 
https://today.oregonstate.edu/news/legacy-indigenous-stewardship-camas-dates-back-
more-3500-years-osu-study-
finds?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR1QkDGGMhM3Gd6kkB18Wk28KHB4mA_kdNDPb
CW9MIdgNUNv-DpZJ2Qtix0_aem_ZmFrZWR1bW15MTZieXRlcw 
 
Don Steinke 
 
 




